
Dear Mr. Tounget:  
 
I am a member of WANG, which strongly supports the final draft map in 
which District 10 extends to Lady Bird Lake and Mopac.   I want a council 
 member to represent my and my neighbors' interests as much as possible;  
otherwise, why did we vote to establish discrete districts, rather than having 
 all council members elected at large? 
  
I oppose grouping west Austin with downtown Austin or north to 
Pflugerville. 
 
Barbara Myers 
 


